
Heber Valley Quilters

Patchwork Press, AM Bank Building, 620 West 100 South, Heber City, UT 84032  |  hebervalleyquilters.com

PATCHWORK PRESS
February 2013

WHAT YOU WILL 
FIND IN THIS ISSUE

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

Don’t forget your snowman block for the 

block of the month...

Continued on Page 2

THIS MONTHS MEETING

We will be taught by our own Amy Ellis...

Continued on Page 3

THE RETREAT

Theme:  Let's "Owl" sew together...

Continued on Page 4

Volume 14, Issue 2 hebervalleyquilters.blogspot.com

Owl Baby Quilt

hebervalleyquilters.com

Hoo’ll Sew 
With Me?

Ow’ll Sew 

With you!

Don’t Forget your Name tag!

Join us for our

monthly guild meetings,

7:00 p.m. on the

FIRST THURSDAY

of each month.

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com


  Patchwork Press          PAGE2 

Patchwork Press, AM Bank Building, 620 West 100 South, Heber City, UT 84032  |  hebervalleyquilters.com

As for me as the Pres. I have been 
very busy this month getting my 
son off on his  mission to Sapporo, 
Japan. He entered the 
MTC lasts week. 

I’ve been making 
m o r e o w l s f o r 
birthday gifts. Don’t 
forget your snowman 
block for the block of the 
month. You will earn 2 “Owl 
Bucks” for each completed 
snowman block you bring to 
guild meeting this  month. You 
can also earn 1 “Owl Buck” for 

each completed nutcracker block.

I joined the Book Club group at 
Season’s  of Home. That is 

going to be fun. It is 
free to join the book 

club, and you get 
20% off the price of 

the book when you 
join. We are making 

projects from Jill Finley’s 
lastest book. I really love Jill’s 
designs  and color schemes.  Just 
remember that winter is an 
excellent time to stay in, stay 
warm and quilt!
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P R E S I D E N T ’ S  M E S S A G E

Home Sweet Quilt by Jill Finley
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Techno Flakes by Amy Ellis

T H I S  M O N T H

Amy Ellis

Amy Ellis
Feb. 7th is  our Guild night.   We will be 
taught by our own Amy Ellis. Visit 
Amyscreativeside.com to see more  about 
her and what she does on-line.  Her new 
book “Modern Basics II” just came out and 
she will share her talents and skills with us.

A little about Amy from her website:

“I’ve  always  loved fabric and the creative 
process  that comes with creating with it. 
I’ve  called myself a quilter for the last 12 
years, and have been sewing since the age 
of 10 – you can often find me drafting 
a new quilt pattern and experimenting with 
fabrics  until it’s just right! Quilting is my 
creative  therapy in the midst of a busy 
household, and I love  to inspire  new 
quilters to find their own way.

Amy’s  Creative  Side has become  my outlet 
and a point of connection with thousands of 
readers  (and friends)  on a daily basis.I 
share current projects, including quilts, 
bags and the  occasional  garment, reviews 
of products  used, 
and little  bits  of 
family life. I am a 
wife  and mom to 
four kids, and they 
are never far from 
my mind as I write.”

S n o w m a n 
Block

Have you made your snowman block yet? 
You get to  choose the  pattern, just make 
sure the background is blue. Earn as  many 
“Owl Bucks” as  you can for our block 
auction in December.

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://amyscreativeside.com/
http://amyscreativeside.com/
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Theme:  Let's "Owl" sew together
Date: March 8-9, 2013

Time: 8:00 am Friday  - 7:00 pm 
Saturday
Place: Homestead Garden Room
Meals: Friday lunch you are on 
your own. Friday dinner at Matty's, 
Saturday breakfast you are  on your 
own and Saturday lunch is at Fanny's

We  will be having a pin cushion 
exchange  so  bring those  fun ideas. We 
will be having 3 projects. Susan will 
be teaching us how to make  owl 
pincushions  (* this  can be used for the 
exchange).  Deonn and Debbie are 
going to  teach us how to  do  curved 

piecing.   Sally is  going to teach us  a 
fun way to  do 1/2 square  triangles  for 
our design challenge  that is coming 
up. Watch for handouts  and details  at 
the February meeting.

F e b r u a r y ' s  m e e t i n g w e  n e e d 
everyone's money.   This  will be the 
last chance for anyone to sign up

Drunkard's Path Class
Taught by Deonn & Debbie
Test out  our AccuQuilt machines to 
quickly die-cut  perfect  shapes, learn 
s o m e g r e a t t i p s  f o r c u r v e d 
piecing,  then explore  design/layout 
possibilities with these versatile block

Fabric Requirements: for Wall 
Hanging  28" x 28"  (16 @ 7" blocks)

• 1/2 yard each of 2 contrasting (dk, 
lt) fabrics

• 1 yard backing/binding

• Table topper or small wall hanging, 
18" x 21" (42 @ 3" blocks)

• 1 charm pack

• 3/4 yard backing/binding

(You may want to bring additional 
fabrics  and fusible  web to play with 
other AccuQuilt die  cut appliqué' 
shapes.)

The Retreat @ The Homestead Resort
MARCH 8-9 2013

The Homestead Resort Cute Bookmarks at last years retreat

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
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UTAH QUILT GUILD

The  membership of all members of the Utah Quilt Guild 

will expire on March 31, 2013, unless  you have paid for 

additional years.  In order to send out the  new 

membership cards, everyone needs  to send in their 

$20.00 membership fee  by March 1, 2013.  More 

information regarding this  change is  in the December 

issue of the Beeline.  Please send your money to: 

Paula Dalby, 3534 South 50 West, Bountiful, Utah 84010.  

Make your check payable to the Utah Quilt Guild.

Shantelle  Cox, a former Heber Valley Guild member, is 

the  editor of the  Beeline and is  doing a great job.  Wendy 

Jones, another former Heber Valley Guild member is the 

current president of the Utah Quilt Guild.

CEDAR CHEST QUILTERS 

Blackfoot Quilt Fest,  April 5-6 in Blackfoot.  

www.blackfootquiltfest.blogspot.com

HMQS
Home  Machine  Quilting Show:  May 9-11 at the  South 

Towne Expo Center.   www.hmqs.org   Put this  on your 
calendar, a quilt show that you do not want to miss.

QUILT FEST
Quilt Fest 2013 at the Zermatt in Midway, October 8-12. If 

you are planning on attending Quilt Fest in October, you 

might want to consider joining the Utah Quilt Guild 

now. If you are  a Utah Guild member, you pay much less 

for each class that you sign up for. (one  class  pays for your 

membership)   Even if you join prior to Quilt Fest, you will 

still have  to pay the $20.00 fee, so  you might as well join 

now and enjoy a year of the Beeline, and other activities 

that are planned,  and be assured of receiving the Quilt 

Fest brochure  in the  mail.For you information, the 

Midway Quilt Guild became too large and t h e y 

are splitting into  two groups.  In the 

Summit area, we 

now  have  a guild in 

Coalville, Kamas, two 

in Midway and one 

in Heber.

Barbra Murdock, State Guild Representative

NEWS FROM THE
STATE GUILD

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.blackfootquiltfest.blogspot.com/
http://www.blackfootquiltfest.blogspot.com/
http://www.hmqs.org/
http://www.hmqs.org/


Checklist of  things 

to bring this month:

✓Name tag

✓Sew'n'tell Items

✓$45 for Retreat

✓Snowman Block
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